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No 100 May 22nd 2025 

Letter from Mrs Frey 

 

Dear Families, 

As this has been an extremely short term, we thought we would give the class teachers a break 

from contributing to the newsletter this time and thoroughly celebrate our participation in the 

RHS Malvern Spring Show.  

As many of you will appreciate, the creation a School’s Garden at the RHS Malvern Spring Show is 

no mean feat and we are greatly blessed to have an extraordinary team of volunteers from our 

wider community and families that enable us to take part every year. They work tirelessly with our 

children from September through to mid-May designing, planting, sourcing donations, fundraising, 

leading a Federation Day, building, watering and so much more.  

It was wonderful to see all this work come to fruition in the final garden and watching our children 

give the public guided tours, explaining the different elements and the work our two schools had 

undertaken made me feel exceptionally proud (and rather emotional!).  

I want to express my gratitude to all who are involved – thank you. You do so much for our 

federation in taking on this project and many children, who would never get the opportunity 

otherwise, experience being part of something very special because of you. I hope you all can now 

take a well-earned rest and we look forward to finding out the theme for next year’s garden in the 

autumn term.  



Wishing you all a happy half term holiday and looking forward to welcoming the children back to 

school on Tuesday 3rd June.  

With love 

Natalie Frey 

Executive Headteacher 

 

 



 



 



 



 

 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 

FORS News 

(Friends of Redbrook School)  

FORS will be providing ice lollies for all children after school on sports day on Monday 16th 

June  as a nice way to cool down in the playground.  

If anyone would like to help run a game at the school fete, or bake a cake for the cake stall, please 

contact Alex on 07786838993.  

Due to the success of last year, FORS will be having a stay and play after school on the football 

pitch on the last day of term. This is on  Friday 18th July and this year will include a bouncy castle 

for all of the children to play on as well as other games. There will be snacks and drinks for all 

children, a nice way to all get together before the summer holidays.  



Many thanks  

FORS 

 

Dates For Your Diaries 

Please check letters home for more details about events. Dates may change.  

 

LAST DAY OF TERM - Fri 23 May 

INSET - Monday 2 June 

 

FIRST DAY OF TERM  - Tue June 3 

Thurs 12 June – Board game afternoon, pickup 4.45pm 

Monday 16 June - Sports afternoon – info to follow 

Tue 24 June - Wed 25 June - Kingfisher Residential 

Wed 2 July - Minifirst Aid - supported by FORS (during school day) 

Mon July 7th – year 5’s taster day at Five Acres school – during school day - info to follow 

Fri 11 July – Year 1 & 2 visit to St Fagans – info to follow 



Sat 12 July - FORS School Fete on playground - 12-2pm 

Wed 16 July - Whole School Trip to Park  and Poor's Allotment with Gloucestershire Wildlife – info 

to follow 

 

LAST DAY OF TERM - Fri 18 July 

INSET - Mon 1 Sept 

INSET - Tue 2 Sept 

FIRST DAY OF TERM  - Wed 3 Sept 

 

We update key dates on our website (www.wyeforestfederation.co.uk), please check there and in 

your emails for notifications.  

Term Dates 2024/25 

Please note these are for the Academic Year  - ie from Sept 2024 to July 2025 

 

 

https://www.wyeforestfederation.co.uk/web


 

 

 

Term Dates 2025/26 

Term dates can be found on our website here: 

https://www.wyeforestfederation.co.uk/web/term_dates/363933 

 

https://www.wyeforestfederation.co.uk/web/term_dates/363933

